
 
 

NEWSFLASH: "Finishing the Foundations" is 
Becoming "Recovery Lending for Resilience" 
 

Given the critical need to get recovery loans to people running their 
own small farms and businesses, World Vision is replacing our 
“Finishing the Foundations” Fund. We are putting the final touches 
on “Recovery Lending for Resilience”, which will provide critically 
needed lending capital, IT capital, and funds to massively scale our 
Biblical Empowered Worldview training. 

As Michael Mithika of VisionFund International explained, “Our 
clients around the world are facing unparalleled challenges 
because of COVID-19. Many have seen their businesses close, 
and others have been experiencing significant slowdowns. As 
opposed to most banks facing this situation, VisionFund has 
learned that we need to and can successfully lend into the crisis.” 

Mithika explained that VisionFund has experience in “recovery 
lending” from Typhoon Haiyan in the Philippines, and then the 
effects of El Nino in Africa. 

More information will follow shortly, but for more information on 
VisionFund’s Recovery lending, click HERE. 

 

https://www.visionfund.org/our-focus/fragile/disaster-recovery-lending

